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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100. 
¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100. 
Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100. 
Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100.  

 
 

 

March 27, 2023 
 
Sanitary Sewer Work: Minnehaha Avenue (Kennard Street to McKnight Road) 
 
Dear Saint Paul Resident: 
 
The Saint Paul Public Works Sewer Utility is working with a contractor (SGP Contracting) to repair the 
sanitary sewer structures under the utility covers located in Minnehaha Avenue.  
 
The sewer structure repair work from Kennard Street to McKnight Rd has been scheduled to begin the 
week of April 3rd; and is expected to be completed in May, weather permitting.  The repair work will be 
completed from west to east and road closures will be completed in sections. 
 
How this impacts you: 
• There will be temporary lane and/or road closures during construction. Please follow all posted signs 

and detours. 
• Access to driveways may be limited at times. If your driveway access will be temporarily restricted, 

the contractor will notify you in advance. 
• No parking signs will be posted near the construction site. Please follow all posted signs. 
• There will be no impacts to your sanitary sewer service. 
 
What is the cost? 
There is no cost to property owners for the sewer work. 
 
Questions: 
For questions about the sewer work, please contact Nathan Florek at 651-266-5708 or 
Nathan.Florek@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 
 
Thank you for time, patience, and considerations. 
 
 
 
Aaron Hass, P.E. 
St. Paul Public Works Sewer Utility  
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